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MEMORANDUM OF THE CONVOCATION  
OF THE BOARD AND GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 
 

Bologna (Italy), 1st November, 2017. 
 
In accordance with the convocation of Bureau and General Assembly of CIGH of 
2nd June 2017 at Montreal, both the meetings were regularly held there on 19th June 
2017. For the 1st time the Americans Associations had the opportunity to participate 
and express their thoughts. 

Following that summons I am today to convoke again in Copenhagen the Bureau 
and General Assembly as indicated in the past convocation of 2nd June 2017. 

Unluckily, both for other concurrent events that forbid the participation of all the 
members of CIGH present in the XX International Colloquium of Heraldry and for 
the difficulty of finding an adequate room for this meeting in the same seat of the 
Colloquium I am obliged to convoke both Bureau and General Assembly to reopen 
and close their works with the same program indicated in the past convocation of 2nd 
June 2017 (see the convocation of 2nd June 2017). 

The meetings will be held on Saturday 11th of November 2017 during the lunch (12 
a.m.-1.30 p.m.) in a seat I will indicate the day before. 

I trust in a wide participation because it is necessary to talk about the future of CIGH 
which from a simple organization composed the most part by associations who 
organized Congresses, beginning from the presidency of Michel Teillard d’Eyry 
expanded its confines through new organizations of great importance in their own 
States not only in Europe, Australia and America but also in Africa and in a next 
future in Asia. 



 

 

Among its purposes CIGH grants awards for the most eminent scholars of 
Documentary Sciences of History, patronizes heraldic and genealogical events with 
the Universities, and with those organizations bringing on activities of international 
relevance in their Countries, supports courses of genealogy and heraldry with the 
specialized schools on these matter and at last informs its members through the half-
yearly CIGH Bulletin and also more than 3000 associations in the world about what 
is made by the various associations members of CIGH. 

Looking forward to meeting you in Copenhagen I send my best regards 

 

PIER FELICE degli UBERTI 

President 


